
 
 

TO: Hamburg Township Board of Trustees 

FROM: Pat Hohl 

DATE: February 16, 2023 

AGENDA ITEM TOPIC: Police Station Expansion 

 Number of Supporting Documents:  2 

Requested Action 

Review the recommendation from Architect Karl Vollmar and approve the bid of $990,000 from 
Midwest Contracting for construction of the Police Station Addition 

 

Background 

If the Board approves the proposal from Midwest Contracting, an approximate timeline for construction 
of the Police Department addition is a follows: 

 February 22, submit the Site Plan to the Planning and Zoning Department for review by the 
Planning commission. 

 Final architectural drawings will be completed by late March. 

 Assuming Final Site Plan approval in June, construction would commence in July.  

 

  

 

 

 


